
 

Heber Valley Quilters Newsletter 

August 2021 

 
 

I hope everyone is as excited for the retreat as I am. We have quite a few new faces joining us 
which is so exciting! I’m hopeful that everyone will have a great time. 
 
As a reminder, we will not be holding our regular guild meeting in August due to the retreat. 
We will have a mini meeting at 6:00 the Friday night of the retreat. Even if you aren’t coming to 
the retreat, please join us! 
 
If you have signed up for the rope bowl 
class, I will reach out to you and let you 
know about any prep work you need to 
do to be ready to go. 
 
Have a great month, and I’ll see you at the 
retreat! 
 
 
Happy Sewing!    
 
Ali 
 
 

 
 
 

Midway Swiss Days Opportunity 

 

Midway Swiss Days!  Are you interested in joining up for a booth at Swiss Days 
on September 3 & 4, 2021?  We are looking for people to participate with 
handmade items to sell, and also work shifts in the booth itself.  For further 
questions, please contact Kim Plavan 760-504-3110 or kimplavan@gmail.com.   
 

mailto:kimplavan@gmail.com


Utah Quilt Guild News 

 
The Springville Art Museum Quilt Show is under way.  If you 
want to see some amazing quilts, be sure that you visit the 
museum.  The show goes until September 18.  For more 
information, go to:  www.smofa.org.  This is a show that 
you do not want to miss. 
 
If you are up in the Brigham City area, stop in at the Brigham 
City museum to see "Connecting our Natural Worlds".  This 
show goes until September 
18.  Visit www.brighamcitymuseum.org for more 
information. 

 
Quilt Fest will take place at the Davis 
Convention center in Layton, 
September 15-18.  There will be a big 
quilt show, classes, lunches, vendors 
and many other activities.  Check 
out www.utahquiltguild.org    
 
The Utah Quilt Guild is looking for a 
social media coordinator.  If you are a 
little tech savvy, they could sure use 
your help.  Please contact Linda 
Shafter 
at president@utahquiltguild.org or 
call her at 801-458-7591. 
 
 

Barb Murdock 
heberbarb@gmail.com 
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